
Department of Education 

University of Delhi 

09.07.2020 

 

Clarification  regarding Exemption from 

M.Phil / Ph.D. Entrance Test  

All candidates, who have already passed the UGC NET or 

JRF exam in the subject of Education are exempted from 

the Entrance Test (DUET 2020). Such candidates will be 

called directly for the interviews. Candidates holding a 

NET or JRF certificate in other subjects but not in the 

subject of Education are not eligible for any such 

exemption and will have to appear in the Entrance Test. 

M.Phil and PhD Programmes are governed by Ordinance 

VI of University of Delhi. Please refer to it for exemption 

from Entrance Examination and other details. It is 

available as Annexure X in the Bulletin of Information 

for Admissions to MPhil/PhD programmes, 2020 (pages 

50-69). 

 
M.Phil / Ph.D Admission Committee 2020 

 


